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Dear Wayeberos, 
 
it may be a little bit 'megalomaniac' to call this one-page Wayeb News Update a "newsletter", but I 
thought it would be nice to start and send out information to Wayeb members in a more standardized 
format to make it easier for you to print, read & file it. We will try to send out our news-updates on a 
more regular basis now, and then it may even deserve the name "newsletter" one day - let's see… 
 
 
1. NEW MEMBERS 
Please give a very warm welcome our new members: 
 

Prof. Dr. Norman Hammond, United Kingdom ndch@bu.edu 
Christophe Helmke, United Kingdom chelmke@hotmail.com  
Jennifer A Newman, USA chuljenn@hotmail.com  
MD Thomas Stensgaard, Greenland thomasst@greennet.gl  

 
2. WAYEB EMAIL ADRESSES 
We have noticed certain irregularities with our Wayeb-Email-Accounts, i.e. several messages sent 
from and to "name@wayeb.org"-addresses have never reached their destination. This is certainly a 
problem related to our website-provider. We would like to ask all members not to use the Wayeb-
Addresses until the problem has been solved. Until further notice, please, use the private e-mail 
addresses if you need/want to contact the Wayeb staff: 
 

President Frauke Sachse uzs5yh@uni-bonn.de or xinka@gmx.net 
Vice-President Geneviève Le Fort glefort@mus.ch 
Secretary Bodil Liljefors Persson bodil.liljefors@ebrevet.nu 
Treasurer Christian Prager pusilha@gmx.net 
Webmaster Sven Gronemeyer sven.gronemeyer@t-online.de 

 
3. GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
This year's General Assembly will be held during the European Maya Conference (EMC) in Bonn. 

 
Date:  Wednesday, 8 December 2004  

Time:  from 6pm onwards  

Place:  Institut für Altamerikanistik (IAE)  
Bonn University 
Roemerstrasse 164 
D 53117 Bonn, Germany.  

 
I would like to invite all members to attend the General Assembly.  
If you have issues that need discussion and that you would like to see on the meeting's agenda, 
please send them to me before 15 November 2004.  
The agenda for this year's GA will be sent out to you on 15 November 2004. 
 
To all active members: If you have registered as an active member for the year 2004 and will not be 
able to attend the General Assembly, please remember to send a procuration to another active 
member, so that we do not lose your vote and the quorum. Former active members who have not 
paid their membership fee for the current year 2004, yet, are considered supporting members and 
have to re-apply for active membership status for the year 2005. 
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4. EUROPEAN MAYA CONFERENCE  
Please visit our website for more information about this year's EMC at Bonn.  
There are still tickets are available for both events - for the workshop and for the symposium. Please, 
remember that the deadline for early registrations will be 15 November. And please, keep in mind 
that tickets will be more expensive thereafter. We will inform you about the availability of remaining 
tickets after the 15th.  
Concession fees will be granted only to those who have paid their membership fees for the current 
year. Ojo: with the Wayeb membership fee + concession fee (early registration!) you will still save a 
few euros compared to the regular admission fee - especially if you book both events. Join us for the 
EMC! 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you all at Bonn. 
Best regards, 
Frauke Sachse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
-- 
Frauke Sachse (Wayeb President) 
Renoisstrasse 20 
D 53129 Bonn, Germany 
+49-228-2619300 
uzs5yh@uni-bonn.de 
xinka@gmx.net 
  
Please, visit our website: www.wayeb.org 


